
The Community Council is currently undertaking a survey and consultation in regard 
of all the red benches in the area. Some are beyond repair, some are never used and 
some are used regularly. 

Details are in Stish (January issue) and comments can be sent to the Clerk, 
clerk@stishmaels.org 

Results of survey will be available soon. 
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